Dr. Valerie Bosco

1955 - 2015 | Obituary

Born February 8, 1955, passed away on June 25, 2015, from
Non-Hodgkin's Lymphoma. Valerie is survived by her two
children, Nicola Marie Bosco-Alvarez and John Charles Bosco,
grand-daughters, Charlize Monet Bosco Alvarez and Khloe
Marie Bosco, mother, Hortensia Ramirez Miller, sisters, Sheila
Miller and Yvonne Halee, brother Christopher Miller, and nieces

Jari Lee Miller, Britt Miller, and Katherine Halee, nephews,
James Miller, Spencer Miller, and Roy Charles Halee.

Valerie received her EdD in Education in Nursing from USF, her MS in Nursing
from UCSF and her BS in Nursing from Loma Linda University. She was a member
of Sigma Theta Tau, the American Education Research Association, and the
American Association of Nurse Practitioners.

She was a Professor at the USF School of Nursing as a clinical instructor for the
graduate and undergraduate programs and devoted 25 years to UCSF Medical
Center as a Critical Care Coordinator and Nursing Supervisor, Clinical Nurse and
Critical Care Nurse, Emergency Clinical Nurse and Nurse Practitioner, and for the
last 20 years, the Clinical Coordinator and NP for the Adult Congenital Clinic &
Echocardiography Lab. Valerie leaves behind an endless family of doctors, nurses,
staff, and patients at UCSF Medical Center and her legacy will remain respected
by so many for her commitment, compassion, and tireless dedication and
advocacy to the patients and organization.

A funeral mass will be held Fri., July 10 at 10 am at USF St. Ignatius Church at 2130
Fulton St. A Celebration of Life will follow from 12 - 2 pm at the UCSF Alumni
House at 745 Parnassus Ave.
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